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Filming at Different Localities in Gozo 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies all mariners and vessel 

operators that filming activities will take place at Ras il-Hobs, Dwejra and Il-Reqqa in 

Gozo. 

The filming activity will take place on Thursday 11 August 2016 and Friday 12 
August 2016, starting at sunrise (approximately 0730 hrs) and finishing at sunset 

(approximately 1930 hrs) on both days. In case of any technical problems or due to 

very bad weather the activity will take place on Wednesday 10 August 2016 and 

Saturday 13 August 2016 at the same times. 

The exact position will be determined on the day depending on tests done and 

weather conditions but the area will be cordoned off using the following support 
vessels S-11621 and S-20423. 

In view of the above mariners navigating in the indicated areas during filming are 

requested to keep a sharp look out, give a wide berth of 50m and to slow down while 

passing nearby to minimise the wake. Mariners and vessel operators are to keep 

watch on VHF Channel 12 and cooperate with the crew, in the above mentioned 

vessels. They are to comply with instructions issued by VTS (Valletta Port Control). 

 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 2537 and 211A. 


